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Kawana Aquatic Centre Upgrade on track 
 

Stage One update 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
enhancing sport and recreation spaces across 
our region. 

Works are progressing well on major upgrades 

to Kawana Aquatic Centre, part of our region’s 

thriving sporting heart.  

Stage One of the upgrade is on track for 

completion in early 2024, weather and site 

conditions permitting. 

The first stage includes a new indoor program 

pool, along with improved structures, operating 

equipment, and the demolition of the existing 

indoor pool.  

Stage Two update 

Council has now advertised the tender for 
Stage Two construction. 

Stage Two works will include a new entry 
building, public amenities and changerooms, a 
refurbished kiosk, and improved car parking.  

The centre remains fully operational during all 
works for both stages. 

We thank patrons and surrounding businesses 

for your patience and understanding as we 

maintain and upgrade this much-loved 

community facility. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: The new indoor program pool under construction 

 

Further information 

Please contact council’s project officer, 
Hayden Mont on the details below (quote 
project number H7797). 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 2: The new indoor program pool structure under construction 

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 3: Artist impression of the new entry building to be delivered  
as part of Stage Two works (indicative only, subject to change) 

 

 A note from your local councillor 

It’s pleasing to see that Stage One of the upgrade of this 
important community facility is on track for completion early next 
year. Already attracting more than 200,000 visitors per year, 
once completed these new and improved facilities will continue 
to host significant competitions and training camps as well as 
serving our growing community’s needs well into the future. 

Cr Peter Cox 


